
Cherry, Brian K
2/10/2014 8:38:18 AM
Tyrrell, Denise (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: WSJ Question

Thanks. The facilities at Metcalf are transmission related which means they are FERC 
jurisdictional. We are looking. At security upgrades and have implemented some but we are 
not publicizing it.

Sent from my iPad

On Feb 10, 2014, at 11:32 AM, "Tyrrell, Denise" <denise.tyrrell@,epuc.ea.gov> wrote:

walls opaque as noted in the article. The upgrades dealt with cameras, motion 
sensors and gun shot detectors. I believe the walls are in response to 
Wellington's comments.

Ray

On Feb 9, 2014, at 1:18 PM, "Prosper, Terrie D." <te:rrie.prospe:r@cpuc.ca.gov> 
wrote:

I think these may be the changes the WSJ reporter is talking 
about (as seen in today's Chronicle

.com/bavarea/matier-ross/article/Reminder-to-PG-amp-E-after-qunshots-fix-
):1
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